
Walk-a-Thon 2022-23: Set Sail and Shine On
What: Our biggest fundraiser of the year is back!! Help support our school while 

making memories for our kids!!

When: Thursday: October 27th from 1:30-3:30pm

Who: Parents are invited to attend this outdoor event. Dress up in your Sailing/water 
themed outfit! Students will walk with their class along a designated path through 

downtown Bel Air. Fundraising is not required to participate; a signed permission slip 
is required!!

Want to help raise money for our school and get some awesome prizes?!

1. Ask everyone you know for financial donations between now and October 27th

2. Credit card and online donations on behalf of the student can be made at anytime 
through October 27th by going to https://app.memberhub.gives/baeswalkathon
or scanning the QR code below!!

3. Cash/Check donations will ONLY be accepted in the front lobby of the school from 
9-9:30am on October 24th through the 27th.  Please make sure everything is in a 
single envelope with the student’s name, grade, and teacher on the front!!

4. The more you raise, the more prizes you get! Here’s this year’s prizes:
$15 raised: shell dig brick $30 raised: Sea animal drawstring backpack
$60 raised: bulldog blanket/towel $120 raised: Oyster with pearl & necklace

(subject to change based on availability, will be distributed after the event)

• The Walk-A-Thon begins at the BAES front parking lot.  Students will begin to exit the building 

by class at approximately 1:30 p.m. and assemble in the parking lot for an official send-off.

• The route (subject to change): Lee →Hickory →Courtland →Main →Gordon →BAES

• After the walk, students assemble in back of the school for some exciting events and activities.

• Parking is NOT available in the school parking lot, please plan accordingly and park legally!

• Students may dress up according to the theme, but please, no weapons or masks; your child 

needs to be comfortable in school and able to walk.

• Volunteers are needed along the route to help with safety at various driveways, parking lots 

and alleys. Once the students have passed that location, they may join the walk or head back 

to school. Interested? A SIGN-UP GENIUS link will be posted in the BAES PTA Facebook group 

• PERMISSION SLIP: Please complete and return the bottom portion to your child’s teacher.

• A signed permission slip (see below) must be returned for students to participate in 

the Walk-A-Thon.

• Questions? Email info@baespta.org

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
BEL AIR ELEMENTARY PTA WALK-A-THON PARTICIPATION PERMISSION SLIP

Student Name ___________________________________ Teacher ____________________
□ My child has permission to participate in the BAES PTA Walk-A-Thon as explained above.
□ My child can’t participate in the Walk-A-Thon

Parent/Guardian Name _______________________________________
Parent/Guardian Signature _______________________________________

PLEASE DETATCH AND RETURN BY MONDAY, October 10th, 2022

QR CODE HERE

https://app.memberhub.gives/baeswalkathon
mailto:info@baespta.org

